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Hay Happenings 
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Principal’s Report 
 
Maths Olympiad 
Maths Olympiad certificates were awarded to all participants 
at last week’s assembly along with special achievement 
medallions.   Congratulations to Emily Caughey, Wendy 
Atkins, Sophie Tapper, Lachlan Spence and Josh Gardiner on 
receiving a medallion. Emily’s achievement was outstanding 
with a near perfect score of 19 out of 20!  

Work Experience Students 
It is with great pleasure that we welcome HWMHS students, 
Lily Masters and Jacinta Hurst, to school this week.  Lily and 
Jacinta are undergoing work experience as part of their Year 
10 studies at Hay War Memorial High School.  Lily is 
working in the KC classroom with Mrs Christensen and 
Jacinta will be working in the Year 1 classroom with Mrs 
Rutledge.  It is lovely to see these smiling faces once again 
back in our school! 

Student Support 
Hay Public School is fortunate to have a School Support 
Officer on site to support our students and the school 
community.  Loryn Johnston, our Student Support Officer, is 
available to work with students who may need some social 
and emotional support in the school setting.  Loryn runs 
programs in the school focusing on social skills, building 
resilience, keeping friendships, anger management, building 
empathy, how to deal with grief and trauma, family 
breakdown, and encouraging positive school engagement.  
Loryn works with students in the playground, individually 
and in small group situations to ensure effective support.  
Support for students can be requested by parents at any 

time by contacting the school.  The school also has the 
services of Robert ‘Moses’ Martin, our School Chaplain, who 
is on hand to work with students and provide support 
where necessary. 

Swim School 
Swim school permission notes will soon be sent home. Swim 
School is a whole school program run at Hay Public School 
commencing in Week 8 and runs from 30th November to 
11th December. Swimming is an invaluable, lifesaving skill that 
all students benefit from. Many thanks to our wonderful P & 
C who contribute to the running costs of this fabulous 
program.  Please ensure that you send the signed permission 
notes back to school as soon as possible so that swimming 
groups can be formed. If you have any queries about the 
program please see Mrs Sarah Houston.  

CAPA 
Next week will be the last rotation of our Creative and 
Performing Arts groups for 2020. Many students have 
enjoyed the weekly rotations whilst developing skills in the 
arts. Students have participated in a range of activities 
including ukulele, sewing, science experiments, craft and 
calisthenics.  Thank must again go to the P & C for 
contributing financially towards the engagement of specialist 
teachers.   Thanks also to our dedicated teaching staff who 
ensure that our students participate in enjoyable activities 
every Friday afternoon. 
 

Have a great week! 
 

Carol Oataway 

Principal 

SCHOOL RULES 

I can do my best. 
I can respect all 

people. 
I can respect all 

property. 
I can be in the 

right place. 

4 November 2020 

MATHS OLYMPIAD 
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CHAIR BAGS - $15.00 

SCHOOLBAGS - $50.00 
 

ARE AVAILABLE AT THE 
FRONT OFFICE 

Swim School 
Our whole school swim school will take place in 
Weeks 8 & 9 at the John Houston Memorial        
Swimming Pool.  The program will run similarly to 
previous years, with a few adjustments to keep in line 
with Covid-19 regulations.  
 
We will be at the pool for two sessions each day, from 
12 - 1.30pm and 2 - 3pm, and class time slots are as 
follows; 
 

 Years 2, 3 & 4  12 - 1.30pm  
 Years K & 1   2 - 3pm 
 Years 5 & 6  2 - 3pm 

 
Students are required to bring swimmers, a towel, a 
hat and sunscreen each day throughout the program. 
 
Permission notes will be sent home shortly. Please  
return these to class teachers ASAP. 

SPORTS NEWS 

Week 3 Sports Stars of the Week were: 
 

Kinder – Bella Garner & Kush Patel 
Year 1 –  Miley Suitor & Leo Gee 

2 Red – Dallas Giddins & Nash Payne 

2 Blue - Ryan Clark & Brodie Suitor 

K-2 SPORTSPEOPLE OF THE WEEK 

School Banking Day  
 

Monday is School 
Banking Day. 

Students should bring in their weekly deposit  

to the front office first thing in the morning. 

DAY FOR DANIEL 
Thank you to everyone who come to school dressed 
in red and donated towards the Day for Daniel      
fundraiser.    
 

We raised a total of $241.70. 
 

Your generosity enables the Daniel Morcombe     
foundation to develop and provide free child safety        
resources for parents and educators, as well as      
provide support and assistance to young victims of 
crime. 
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Weekly Attendance Rates 

Week Ending: 30 October 2020  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
* Is your child missing too much school?  Students 
have a greater chance of achieving their learning 
benchmarks by attending school regularly. 

Attendance Facts 
 Well done to 3J for their excellent attendance last 

week; 
 Well done to all classes who achieved over 90% 

attendance last week; 
 Children are required to attend school every day 

unless sick; 
 A medical certificate is required for illnesses over 3 

days; 
 Children who attend school regularly are prepared 

for success in school and in life; 
 Children who attend school regularly are more  

engaged in their learning; 
 Children who attend school regularly develop 

healthy life habits; 
 Children who attend school regularly feel more 

connected to their community and develop        
important social skills and friendships; and 

 Students who attend school regularly are set up for 
a strong future. 

1 3J 97.00% 

2 4B 93.68% 

3 5D 91.43% 

4 2Z 91.03% 

5 1R 88.57% 

6 6SC 87.41% 

7 KC 85.00% 

8 4/5S 80.87% 

Week 3 Attendance 89.13% 

91.63% 2020 Attendance 

YEAR 6 FAREWELL 

In preparation for our Year 6 Farewell could Year 6 
students who did not attend HPS in Kindergarten 
please bring in a photo from their first year at school.  
 

Anyone in Year 6 that would also like to bring in 
some baby photos or photos of when they were little 
would be great.  
 

Please bring your photo’s into the front office to be 
scanned. 

FINAL CALL 
for Recipe Contributions 

 

The P&C are still needing more recipes for 
their cookbook fundraiser.    

Please email or drop off your recipes to 
the front office ASAP.  
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PARENT ONLINE PAYMENT (POP)  
FOR SCHOOL FEES , EXCURSIONS 

Did you know that you can make payments to your 
child’s school online? 

We have launched a new online payment portal linked to 
your school’s website to make it easier for you to pay for 
school related payments. This is a secure payment page 
hosted by Westpac which enables parents to pay online by 
using either VISA, MasterCard or debit card..  

What expenses can be paid online? 

 Voluntary School Contributions 
 Subject Contributions 
 Excursions 
 Sport 
 Creative and Practical Arts 
 Sales to Students 
 Other (e.g canteen) 

When? 
This payment method is available now. 

How? 
Log onto School site at www.hay-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Click on “Make a Payment” and follow the prompts to make 
a payment via Visa or MasterCard. 

FOLLOW THE PROMPTS 

 

TERM 4 2020 

6 Nov NAIDOC Day Assembly 

11 Nov No Greenslip Class Reward 

12 Nov P&C Meeting - ZOOM 

25 Nov Ready Set Kinder - Last Session 

27 Nov Crazy Hair Day 

30 Nov - 11 Dec Swim School 

10 Dec Year 6 Farewell 

10 Dec P&C Meeting - ZOOM 

14 Dec K-6 Pool Party 

15 Dec Presentation Day 

16 Dec Last day for 2020 


